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Planning Inspectorate,
 
Although I am not against Nuclear power I am strongly against the proposal of Sizewell C for
many reasons including the enormous quantities of water needed in the construction of Sizewell
C and also the amount of water needed when operational, I know a desalination plant is
proposed,  it seems like a last minute addition and does not give me any faith in edf’s planning of
the whole
scheme.
The area is an AONB with Minnsmere  next door, the lorry traffic during construction is going to
be unbearable for years, who is going to want to visit and stay in this area during 12 years of
construction. House prices will be severely impacted in many areas, local communities will suffer
for years.
Edf seem to be take take take with very little give to the local area.
The type of reactor proposed is dated and with safety issues.
Please, listen to the many valid responses of local and national experts and the local
communities  worries, which are many and well founded.
 
Claire Buttle
 
 

 




